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Tuesday 19th September 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

I am writing to inform you that we will be holding our annual Macmillan Cake Sale on 

Friday 29th September. This will take place inside the main gate (the Year 5/Year 6 gate) 

at 3:15pm. We welcome donations of cake to be sold at the sale, any cake donations 

are to be taken to the school office.  

 

Please come to the cake sale with cash. All proceeds will go directly to Macmillan to 

support them with the wonderful work they do helping families affected by cancer. 

 

Kind regards. 

 

Miss Monet 

Year 2 Teacher 
 

 

 

 

 
 

                                            


